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Date:  April 24, 2024 
 
To:  John Weidl, City Manager 
 
From:  Rachelle Blitch, Director of Financial and Administrative Services 
 
Re:  TDS Service Update 
 
A representative from TDS has contacted our IT Department to provide a projected timeline for 
their services. Currently, TDS does not have a network infrastructure at this address, and 
installation of fiber lines will be necessary. They anticipate that the project will not be 
completed before December 2024. As the network establishment progresses, TDS will 
coordinate with Media Services and IT to ensure that we have the necessary infrastructure and 
equipment for broadcasting. We will provide further updates as more information becomes 
available in the fourth quarter. 


